
A new lime green lid has been fitted to your old 240L general waste bin and is 

now your garden organics bin. This bin is collected fortnightly, see calendar 

below. 

Separating garden waste, general waste and recyclables will help towards 

improving the communities waste output, with the intention of extending the 

lifespan of Wagin’s refuse site. 

Your general waste should now be placed into your new 140L red bin, which 

has been delivered to all households. This bin is collected weekly. 

At the current rate that waste is accumulated, Wagin’s Refuse site is estimated 

to only have a 20-year lifespan left. The Shire of Wagin and Great Southern 

Waste are trying to reduce the amount of general household waste output and 

help people recycle more to increase the Refuse site lifespan. 

Recycling bins were distributed in April 2008, but now we need to start using it 
more and recycle better. The contents of this bin are sent to Great Southern 
Waste Recycling Site to be processed. This bin is collected fortnightly, see 
calendar below. 

This is a positive step in improving our waste management as a community. 

This will hopefully encourage residents to be more conscious about their 

waste, what goes in their bins, and where it goes. 

 

For more information please contact  

Shire of Wagin 9861 1177 or 

www.wagin.wa.gov.au 

 For more tips  

ownyourimpact.com.au or recycleright.wa.gov.au 

http://www.wagin.wa.gov.au/

